
A Ruiz Construction, Co. under contract with San Francisco Public Works is scheduled to repave Diamond 
Heights Blvd between Clipper Street and Portola Drive.  You may recall this segment was under construction 
last fall 2017 as part of the Diamond Heights Improvements Project.  This small section of roadway paving did 
not meet City standards so, A. Ruiz Construction will grind (remove) the existing asphalt and repave.   To 
minimize the impact of traffic and to the community, the work will occur:  
 

Saturday, June 2, 2018 from 8:00 am to 7:00 pm  
Saturday, June 9, 2018 from 8:00 am to 7:00 pm  
 

In the coming weeks, the same crews will complete the remaining paving for the Diamond Heights 
Improvements Project between Berkeley Way and Sussex Street (alongside Glen Canyon Park). 
 

Please expect delays and allow extra travel time.  We apologize for the inconvenience.   
 

 

WEEK END WORK SCHEDULED 
 

Diamond Heights Blvd. from Clipper St. to Portola St.  
 

 
  San Francisco Public Works Grace L. Moore (415) 558-5282 grace.moore@sfdpw.org  
  Contactor A. Ruiz Construction Co. (415) 359-8406 
 
 



 

Grace L. Moore, Public Affairs  
San Francisco Public Works 
30 Van Ness Ave., 5th Fl 
San Francisco, CA 94102 


